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  Aiken & Associates Phone: (519) 351-8624  
  578 McNaughton Ave. West    E-mail: randy.aiken@sympatico.ca 
  Chatham, Ontario, N7L 4J6        
          
 
 
December 12, 2014        
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE: EB-2014-0140 - Review of Draft Rate Order of London Property Management 
Association 
 
On behalf of the London Property Management Association ("LPMA"), I have reviewed the Draft 
Rate Order ("DRO") filed by Hydro One Networks Inc. on December 9, 2014 and forwarded to 
parties on Dec. 11, 2014. 
 
In particular, I have reviewed Exhibits 1.0 through 5.0 and believe they appropriately and 
accurately reflect the settlement impact and the cost of capital update, along with the adjustments 
associated with the B2M LP shift of costs. 
 
I have not reviewed Schedules 6.0 through 8.0 as it is believed that other parties (Board staff and 
the IESO, for example) will be in a better position to review and comment if necessary. 
 
 
 
Yours very truly, 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 
cc Hydro One Networks Regulatory Affairs (by e-mail) 


